
From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Ennion, Bruce 
30 November 2007 08:30 
Chandler, Jason; Ney, Scott; Reynolds, Steve 
Dolan, Alan; Shudall, Kate 
RE: Comments by tie at NWR meeting 

I would suggest there is a confusion between our progress on Stray Curremt (Les Brunton and co) which is exceptional well 
documented (although not to the satisfaction of recently appointed tie staff which is another matter) and the performance on 
EMC which is also 'another matter'. 

Unfortunatly both are EMC Issues and tend to be confusing at times. 

I have a meeting next week, was Tuesday, now Thursday ( I think) and I am intending to speak to Tony before our meeting. 

If there has been any other discussion in the interim please advise. 

Bruce 

From: Chandler, Jason 
Sent: Thu 29/11/2007 11: 16 
To: Ney, Scott; Reynolds, Steve 
Cc: Dolan, Alan; Ennion, Bruce; Shudall, Kate 
Subject: RE: Comments by tie at NWR meeting 

Kate and Scott, 

Lets kill this for the time being and we will discuss with Tony in the right forum, please do not say anything to him. 

Tony speaks his mind. To date that has meant that he has said very bad things about tie .... this is the first instance where he 
has talked about SOS. 

Whilst it is not professional, as usual what he has said is absolutely correct. We need to get the Stray current under control. 

Regards 

Jason 

SOS Project Manager Edinburgh Tram 

PB 
Citypoint 
1st Floor 
65 Haymarket Terrace 
Edinburgh 
Midlothian 
EH12 SHD 

~ email: 
if tel: 
if tel: 
~ fax: 
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From: Ney, Scott 
Sent: 29 November 2007 10:16 
To: Reynolds, Steve; Chandler, Jason 
Cc: Dolan, Alan; Ennion, Bruce; Shudall, Kate 
Subject: RE: Comments by tie at NWR meeting 

To add to this, this is the second recent incident where tie senior management folks have made unprofessional comments 
about PB in front of our current clients (NR) and/or future clients (BBS). 

From: Shudall, Kate 
Sent: 29 November 2007 09:55 
To: Reynolds, Steve; Chandler, Jason 
Cc: Dolan, Alan; Ney, Scott; Ennion, Bruce 
Subject: Comments by tie at NWR meeting 

Steve/ Jason, 

I thought you should be aware that tie (Tony Glazebrook) made some (I think) disrespectful comments about SDS to 
Network Rail in respect of EMC at yesterday's meeting. 

It went something along the lines of 'SDS have been very slow ... messed around ... basically slowed down the whole process ... it 
is their fault the process is behind!' 

I didn't have the ammunition to defend us at the meeting so I briefly spoke to Tony afterwards and said that I hadn't 
commented as I didn't want to appear argumentative in front of NWR but that I recall the action for Immunisation to have 
been on tie for some time before Colin Kerr was appointed. 

I don't know all the history, but even if he is correct in his opinion I felt it was unfair to talk about SDS in that manner in front 
of NWR and BBS (Scot was at the meeting also). 

Regards 

Kate 

Kate Shudall 
Section Design Manager (Haymarket - Airport) 
Edinburgh Tram Network 
PB 
City Point 
65-67 Haymarket Terrace 
Edinburgh 
EH12 SHD 
Office: 0131 623 8760 
Mob: 
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